
 

 

7th September 2018 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

Tapestry (Nursery & Reception) 
 

We are really excited to be commencing with Tapestry this year in Nursery and Reception. Tapestry is 

an easy-to-use online learning journal that helps educators and parents to record, track and celebrate 

children's progress in early years education.  

 

Our Nursery and Reception classes are fun-packed and busy. From messy play and first steps to learning 

phonics and new games, there's so much for children to do, learn and take in. Tapestry enhances this 

special time, helping teachers to capture children's experiences as well as monitor development and 

learning. This unique journal is shared online with parents, who are able to see special moments and 

view their child's progress.  

 

We will be sending out login details in a few weeks’ time so that you can log on and view your child’s 

Tapestry learning journal. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura Tracanna 

EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) Phase Leader 

 

 


